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Trimming Trees for your Wallet’s Sake
Money, unfortunately, doesn’t grow on trees, but trees can impact your wallets. Did you know that trimming trees is one of the most expensive practices we do at [CO-OP NAME]? In fact, we spent more than [INSERT NUMBER HERE] last year keeping trees and other vegetation clear from our powerlines. With a price tag like that, it may surprise you to know that trimming trees is key to keeping your electric rates low. [CO-OP NAME] works hard to maintain growth near our infrastructure to improve reliability, mitigate safety hazards and prevent power outages, which in turn lowers your electric bill.
Keeping trees trimmed around power lines improves service reliability. Overgrown trees and branches can create faults, which result in power outages. By maintaining a clear distance between branches and power lines, utilities can provide a more stable and reliable power supply. This results in higher reliability, more satisfied consumers and fewer after-hour outage calls.
Regular tree trimming helps mitigate safety hazards. Those same overgrown trees and branches can pose a great risk to community and crew safety. If the vegetation comes into contact with power lines, it could lead to electrocution or fires. By keeping trees trimmed, utilities can minimize these risks and cut down the associated costs of both emergency response and potential liability claims.
Trimming trees around power lines also prevents costly damages. Tennessee is no stranger to a summer storm or even high winds, and those often lead to trees and branches falling onto power lines. These repairs can be costly for your electric co-op. By regularly trimming trees, [CO-OP NAME] can reduce the risk of that happening and avoid expensive damage to the power system. 
Regular tree trimming around power lines plays a critical role in improving reliability, mitigating safety hazards and preventing power outages. Proper vegetation management can help [CO-OP NAME] provide lower electric rates and a safer and more efficient energy infrastructure for our community.
